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UPDATED 
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE:    1 March 2021 – 4 April 2021 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    Elton Lock Area – TL08290 93909 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:   It is intended that our contractors will be carrying out remedial works 
on the defective sluice gate at Elton Lock during the stated timeframe. 

 

While there should be little impact on navigation, you are advised to take 
extra care while navigating in this area and obey any Contractors instructions 
that may be given. 

Boaters are reminded that navigation is still subject to the current 
Coronavirus restrictions and latest travel advice. 

 

For further information, please contact Colin Richardson on 07702 719374 or contact the 
Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask 
for the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.  

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

16 March 2021 
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